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STEP VA Inc. Celebrates 10 Years with Gala; Tickets On Sale Now

FREDERICKSBURG, VA— Individual ticket sales for the STEP VA Inc. 10 Year Anniversary Gala open to 

the public today. Only 50 tickets remain available to those who wish to support fundraising efforts of 

the local 501(c)3 non-profit that works to “empower people with disabilities and their families 

through creative expression and sensory exploration.”

  Taking place at the Arbor Haven Event venue, the “Boots and Diamonds” gala kicks off the 

organization's 2023 fundraising push on Friday, September 29 at from 5:30 – 10 p.m. Dinner at the 

event will be catered by Clearwater Fire-Grill out of Locust Grove and guests will get to see the first 

community performance by STEP VA's new all-abilities choir. Additional entertainment will be 

provided by Zachary Smith and the Dixie Power Trio.

  “We are so excited to invite the community to experience what Step VA is doing, showing how much 

this organization impacts these participants and their families, through our first Annual Fundraising 

Gala,” said Keri Walker, chair of the STEP VA fundraising committee.

  Individual tickets can be purchased for $60 each or $110 for two HERE

  For more information or to donate, visit www.stepva.org.

***

STEP VA, Inc. is a 501c3 non-profit organization that provides sensory-based theater and arts programs for individuals with disabilities.

Its vision is to transform the world by offering each individual the opportunity to flourish in the community. 
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